
Metropolitan Service District 
527 SW Hall Portland, Oregon 97201 5031221-1646 

Memorandum 
Date: December 13 ,  1979 

To : Bet ty  .Schpdeen and Cindy Banzer 

Subject: 

You asked my opinion of  t h e  suggested s e a l  and/or logo f o r  
Metro. The modern e a g l e  simply does n o t  appeal  t o  my a e s t h e t i c  
t a s t e s .  The Northwest Eagle  i s  n ice ,  but  seems inappropr ia t e  
and, perhaps,  should be reserved  f o r  those  wi th  d i r e c t  t i e s  t o  
Indian o r g a n i z a t i o n s  o r  groups. I know t h i s  i s  n o t  very help- 
f u l ,  but  you asked, 


